## UCSA Lecturer of the Year 2011 Nominee Letter



Associate Professor David Wiltshire College of Science

Dear David,

On behalf of the UCSA, we wish to sincerely congratulate you on being nominated for Lecturer of the Year 2011. The year to date has been challenging, and your hard work and resilience has been greatly appreciated by your students. These Awards are an opportunity for students to vote for lecturers who have had a positive influence on their learning, and we are very pleased to tell you that you are one of these lecturers. Thank you for all your hard work, and we hope you enjoy reading some of the comments below that were written by your students...

Awesome demonstrations

The most unique, passionate and enthusiastic lecturer I have ever had

He has an immense knowledge of everything physics!

His superb impression of Stephen Hawking is more than respectable

He is awesome! Very enthusiastic lecturer and entertaining!

Thank you for the contribution you have made to your students learning this year. It has been a pleasure to read about you from your students' point of view.

Best of luck,

Liana Foster and Johanna Day

UCSA Advocacy and Welfare Department